

11th September 2025

Dear Year 11 Parent / Carers,

Re- Year 11 Parental information evening – Thursday 25th September 2025

I hope you and your family had a good summer. Year 11 have made a strong start to the term and have settled into what will be become the most important school year of their lives. Year 11 teachers and staff around the College have been impressed with their maturity and attitude so far. We now need to ensure they continue to maintain these high standards.

Many students around the country find year 11 a very intense and stressful time and at Bacon's College, we want to support your child in achieving every success in all their exams. A vital part of this success includes working closely with parents to ensure you are equipped to support your child as much as possible at home over the next year.

Furthermore, we are only 6 weeks away from the first round of PPE (mock) exams. We have therefore organised a year 11 GCSE support evening for year 11 students and their parents.

Throughout the evening, you will:

- · Be given information about your child's GCSEs and what the year 11 journey will look like at Bacon's.
- · Be given advice on how parents can help boost their child's grades.
- · Have the opportunity to meet and ask questions to some year 11 teachers from different subject areas.

The evening will begin at **4.00pm** and will finish around **5.30pm**. Light refreshments will be provided from the start. We expect all students to attend with a parent or guardian in their full school uniform. We look forward to seeing you at this important and unique event. I will assume that you will attend unless you email me to confirm your unavailability at c.pyke@baconscollege.co.uk

The staff at Bacon's College and I very much look forward to seeing you there.

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours faithfully, Mr Pyke Assistant Principal – KS4





A Church of England academy governed, led and managed by the United Learning Trust in partnership with the Southwark Diocesan Board of Education.

Timber Pond Road Rotherhithe London SE16 6AT t: 020 7237 1928 f: 020 7237 4501 e: reception@baconscollege.co.uk

Bacon's College